Meeting Minutes 9-13-2005

Announcements- Tuesday September 27, 2005 7pm King 306. Candidate for Secretary of State of Ohio Jim Trakas will speak. He will join the CR’s meeting afterwards. 

Tuesday October 11, 2005. Gary Aldrich, author of Unlimited Access: An FBI Agent Inside the Clinton White House  and Thunder on the Left will speak at 7pm in King 306. He will also attend the CR’s meeting afterward. 

Professor Stephen Filler is sponsoring a conservative study group that meets Wednesday night at 8pm in Wilder 109. For more information e-mail Stephen.Filler.

Don’t forget to visit our website at: www.oberlin.edu/stuorg/ocr
Meeting Happenings- The goal of the meeting was to brainstorm ideas ways to foster political discourse and serve the community and by the end of the meeting have at least one workable idea for each. 

For the first (political discourse) we decided to have an informal debate on Thursday, September 22 @ 8:30pm. A donation of two canned goods (or more) is recommended to participate in the dicussion. These donations will be sent to the Gulf Coast via a proper charity. The title of the discussion will be Hurricane Katrina: What really went wrong? The location is TBA and will be announced via e-mail. 

Other ideas were put forth for political discourse that will be addressed at the appropriate time. Ideas from members included: Hybrid debates (where a student is paired with a faculty member to form a team and debated other faculty-student teams), faculty on faculty debates, attaching the republicans names to certain stances on issues (to be voted on by members), informal debates (like Hurricane Katrina and canned food), round table discussions on the radio, a weekend forum. This morphed into an idea of a massive forum which would be a collaborative effort by OCR’s OCDems and other political groups. We would invite other chapters of political groups in surrounding areas and invite them to Oberlin to debate. In addition we talked about centering it around a faculty panel and/or trying to attract national speakers. This would probably take place in the spring.  Subjects to be discussed in the ideas put forth by members included: “staying the course in Iraq”, the Wal-mart situation, Hurricane Katrina and judicial activism. 

For community service it was decided lobby professors to donate suits and business attire to be used by people who need clothes for job interviews in the greater Lorain County Area. Ways to implement this plan will be discussed soon. We also complemented this by deciding to create workshops to Oberlin High School seniors for practical matters such as: college admissions, job seeking, computer skills, interviews and resumes and many others. 

Our next scheduled meeting is Tuesday, Sept 20th at 8:45pm in Wilder 3:15. Note that it has been pushed 45 minutes later. The primary focus will be to tie up loose ends for the Thursday discussion and perhaps take more steps to implement more plans to foster discourse or community service. 
